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Hello! 

We hope lots of you are able to join us on Friday 22nd March for the ‘Musical 

Extravaganza’. The details are below and tickets cost £2.50. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     

Family Corner 

Family Corner is an on-line magazine 

that offers expert articles, activity 

ideas and online learning sessions on 

key areas of development. You can 

sign up to an online session or 

subscribe to the monthly e-

newsletter. See the link below. 

https://www.familycorner.co.uk/  

 

Things to do in the community 

 

There is a Easter  

Fun day at  

Helsby Sports Club  

on Sunday 31st  

March. 

All information is  

on the poster. 

 

Transition Mondays 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In preparation for the Musical 

Extravaganza, our Monday afternoons 

have focused on lots of singing time 

these past few weeks. We have been 

learning lots of songs about Easter and 

Spring and can’t wait to perform them 

for you all. 

 

 

 

 

 

Independent Skill of the Month 

Pre-School: 

Can your child use their fork confidently to 

eat food? 

Reception: 

Can your child use knife and fork 

together? Can children attempt to use a 

knife for cutting different food? 
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